
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be January 20, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

 

 
Joe Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim 
Watt, Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, 
Steve Bogart, Nelson Clarke, 
and John Denne. 

 

Please join us today after Mass for “Social 
Hour”. We’ll  have coffee, tea, and an 
assortment of goodies to snack on. 

 

 

BINGO this Sunday from 2-4PM in 
the Parish Social Hall.  

Doors open at 1:30. 

 

 

  
Father Suresh will lead a class on “A Biblical 

Walk Through the Mass” beginning January 

18th at 1:30pm is the Parish Hall. If there is 

enough interest, he will also offer it on 

Tuesday evenings. 

“A Biblical Walk Through the Mass” 

Understanding what we say and do in the Liturgy. This class 

will take you on a biblical tour of the Mass from the opening 

Sign of the Cross to the closing “Thanks be to God”. It will 

give you a whole new perspective on the Liturgy that we 

celebrate. 

 

“Before I formed you in the womb I knew 

you” 

(Jeremiah 1:5) 

“I will never forget you. See, upon the palms 

of my ands I have written your name, your 

walls are ever before me.” 

(Isaiah 49:15) 

 

Saturday, January 22nd, is the Day of Prayer for the 

Legal Protection of Unborn Children. The most basic  

and fundamental right and the condition of all other 

personal rights, is not defended with maximum 

determination. “We must begin with a commitment 

never to intentionally kill”, says Living the Gospel of Life 

“or collude in the killing”, of any innocent human life, 

no matter how broken, unformed, disabled or 

desperate that life may seem.” Life is a gift from God. 

Our teaching calls for respect for human life in every 

situation, but especially for the most vulnerable. Who 

can be more vulnerable that a preborn child? The 

Church’s message of respect for all human life and 

dignity is a positive message, affirming the value of all 

human beings. Such a message should be proudly, 

consistently, and respectfully proclaimed. Above all, 

remember that we are made in the image and likeness 

of God. As a guiding rule for our lives, there is no better 

truism. 

(www.cacatholic.org/article/right-life) 

Update 

Louie Tholan is in Cascadia Care in Payette, Idaho, and 

has been stabilized. He is looking to hear from friends 

and members of Knights of Columbus. It’s getting rather 

lonely. His address is: 

Louie Tholan 

1019 3rd Ave. S. 

Payette, ID 83661 

News and Events 

January 16th: Spanish Mass at 1:00pm in Cathe-

dral 

January 17th: Office and Food Bank closed for 

Martin Luther King Day. 

January 20th: Parish Council Meeting at 5:30pm 

in Rectory 


